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March 17, 1981
G03-81-756

Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region V
Suite 202, Walnut Creek Plaza

1990 North California Boulevard

Walnut Creek, California 94596

Attention: Mr. C. H. Faulkenberry
Chief, Reactor Construction
Projects Branch

Gentlemen:

Subject: WPPSS NUCLEAR PROJECTS 3 AND 5
NRC INSPECTION OF WNP-3 AND WNP-5
DOCKET NUMBERS 50-508 AND 50-509

References: 1) Letter, G. S. Spencer to D. E. Dobson,
"NRC Inspection at WNP-3/7 during January 13-16, 1981,"
dated February 12, 1981.

2) GO03-81-620, letter, D. E. Dobson to G. S. Spencer,
same subject, dated March 2, 1981.

Reference 2) provided a response to the notice of violation included in
Reference 1). We have determined that this response did not include all
the corrective actions implemented to correct the noncompliance. Speci-
fically, the response did not address removal of ferrule material from
areas stud welded prior to January 17, 1981 but not yet embedded in
concrete. This action was initiated through CAR 263-004 and was completed
on March 3, 1981.

Very truly ypars,

A ¢

D. E. DOBSON
Project Manager, WNP-3/5

cc: D. Smithpeter - BPA

Ebasco - New York
WNP-3/5 - Richland
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